
Let’s talk about...
The future of the  
main streets of Tailem Bend, 
Tintinara, and Coonalpyn

You are invited to have your say in one of three ways 

Online		 By visiting www.coorong.sa.gov.au or scanning the QR code above
Written	 By completing a printed survey (overpage) and returning to Council offices
In-person	 At one of three face-to-face sessions in each township:
		  Tintinara		  Town Hall 	 5:00pm to 6:00pm, Thursday 28 July 2022
		  Coonalpyn		  Town Hall	 6:30pm to 7:30pm, Thursday 28 July 2022
		  Tailem Bend		 Town Hall	 4:00pm to 5:00pm, Friday 29 July 2022

Your response must be received by midnight, Sunday 7 August 2022

As part of the Coorong District Council Streetscapes Project, Council is currently looking at 
ways to improve the main streets in Tailem Bend, Tintinara, and Coonalpyn, and invite you share 
your thoughts on what matters to you on these main streets.

The Streetscapes Project is a master plan tool to guide Council in future decision-making, 
and will identify opportunities for improving the quality and enjoyment of the main streets. 
The project will investigate main street features such as paths, access, lighting, public toilets, 
playgrounds, car parks, fences, furniture, signage, and more.

If you require assistance, or for more information,  
visit www.coorong.sa.gov.au, or contact Council on 1300 785 277



Which township are you commenting on?	 Tailem Bend
							       Tintinara
							       Coonalpyn

How often do you visit the main street?			 

What is your age?

1.	 Why is the town important to you?

2.	 What do you think makes the town unique?

3.	 What are some things you like about the main street?

4.	 What improvements could be made to the main street?

5.	 What is your big vision for the town?

6.	 Are there any important features that we should protect?

Coorong District Council
Streetscapes Project
Survey
This survey is the first piece of consultation as part of the 
broader Streetscapes Project, which is intended to begin 
the foundation of areas to explore within the project.

It is preferred that the survey be completed online (with a 
link to the survey provided through the QR at right). If completing a 

written survey,  
your response  

must be returned  
to Council  
offices by  

5:00pm Friday  
5 August 2022


